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LET’S PLAN FOR 2025 

Upcoming Bureau Events.   

 

January 19, 2025 
(Pasadena Scottish Rite) 

Annual Meeting, Election of officers, 

and Reception of the  

Deputy Grand Master  

 

 

 

 

 

June 8, 2025 
(Pasadena Scottish Rite) 

Masonic Youth Order Support 

 

 

 

 

 

July 20, 2025 

Annual Men’s Breakfast Reception 

for our Grand Master. 

Hilton LAX, Los Angeles 

 

 

 

 

 
 

September 14, 2025 
(Pasadena Scottish Rite) 

Grand Lodge Resolution Review by 

MWB R. Stephen Doan 

 

 

 

 

 

November 16, 2025 
(Pasadena Scottish Rite) 

Annual Clothing Drive for the 

Midnight Mission 

 

 

 

THE MASONIC SERVICE 

BUREAU  

NEEDS YOUR HELP. 
 

As you hopefully know, the Bush 

Foundation has generously been the 

primary source of funding for the Los 

Angeles Masonic Service Bureau 

since 1906. Their very generous past 

contributions have greatly reduced 

their ability to currently maintain the 

same level of financial assistance to 

us. Therefore, it has become 

necessary for the Los Angeles 

Masonic Service Bureau to seek new 

sources of stable financial support.     

 

In order to support your lodge, it will 

be necessary for your lodge to 

contribute at least an annual 

assessment of $2 per member to the 

Los Angeles Masonic Service 

Bureau. If you have the ability to 

provide more, it would be greatly 

appreciated.  However, without your 

financial support we will not be able 

to continue to be “Your partner in 

service to our Craft.”   

 

In order for the Los Angeles Masonic 

Service Bureau to continue 

supporting your lodge, please send 

your assessment amount or greater, to 

the Los Angeles Masonic Service 

Bureau, 16800 Devonshire St, #101, 

Granada Hills, CA 91344 as soon as 

possible. Please contact our 

Executive Secretary at (818) 366-

3572 with your questions.  Thank you 

in advance. 

 

 

SPECIAL EVENTS 

Installation of Officers 
(Grand Master attending) 

 

Jan 4th, 2025 

Reseda #666  

10:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

Van Nuys Masonic Center 

 

Jan 4th, 2025 

Pilares del Rey Salomon #886 

5:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

Long Beach Scottish Rite Cathedral 

 

Jan 5th, 2025 

3:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Destiny Lodge #856 

 
Jan 10th, 2025 

6:00 PM - 10:00 PM 

Hollywood Lodge #355 

 

Jan 11th, 2025 

12:00 PM - 3:00 PM 

San Marino Lodge #408 

 

Jan 11th, 2025 

5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Burbank Lodge #406 

 

Jan 18th, 2025 

6:00 PM - 10:00 PM 

Glendale #368 

 

Jan 25th, 2025 

4:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Beverly Hills #528 

 
Jan 26th, 2025 

11:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Lexington Lodge #104  
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